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Notice No: 10/2025                                                                                                                     09 Apr 2025 
                                                                                                 
 

Traders, Free Trade Zone Operators and Cargo Handlers 

 

Dear Sir/Madam  

 

UPDATE TO CUSTOMS CIRCULAR NO: 03/2024  

 
We have updated Circular No: 03/2024 – Updates On The Implementation Of The Revised 

Free Trade Zones (FTZ) Regime to include: 
 

a) Inclusion of vessel name as a mandatory field from the BL to be submitted as part of 
data submission requirements under the FTZ regime; 

 

b) Amendments to provide clarity on answers to queries in FAQ, specifically on:  
 

i) The scenarios where the submission of BL data is not required, and the follow-
up actions to be undertaken by shipping agents; 

 

ii) Amendments to be made due to changes in the BL data; and 
 

iii) Who to contact for issues with the submission of the required BL data 
 
2 You may access the updated Circular via https://www.customs.gov.sg/ > News & Media > 
Circulars > Circular No: 03/2024. 
 
3 If you require further clarifications on the updates, you may reach us at 
customs_ftz@customs.gov.sg.  

 
 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Ng Chee Siong 

Head Free Trade Zone Branch 

for Director-General of Customs  

Singapore Customs  

https://www.customs.gov.sg/
mailto:customs_ftz@customs.gov.sg
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(This is a computer-generated notice. No signature is required.) 

 

We hope that this notice has been written in a way that is clear to you. If not, please let us have 

suggestions on how to improve this notice at customs_ftz@customs.gov.sg. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


